Archived News

| 'Congratulations are in order for Rush Pikes Peak
Coach Lauren Meehan who recently earned her USSF "B" License. She attended the course at
Stub Hub Center last January. After 9 tough days (and one late tackle from a coursemate that
almost landed her on the injured reserve list) she completed the course successfully. She is now
the 10th Rush Pikes Peak coach to have earned this license. For more on Lauren and her work
with the club, check our her bio page. Congratulations Lauren and keep up the great work!
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